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Comments: I support the integrity of wilderness.  Follow the dang law which should not allow those cabins in

Alaska or any other wilderness area.  Quit bending over backwards for a few, and do not re-authorize continuing

use of those cabins.

 

I just read Section 1303 of the ANILCA in regards to cabins and improved structures.  It looks pretty reasonable

in the 1980 legalese, so there is no reason to adopt new wording.  Just wait until the last family member who

lived in the cabin departs the earth or at least the cabin, then follow through on closing such cabins rather than

allowing various folks to declare emergencies such that they can access those cabins.  Occasional conservation

biologists who tread lightly are about the only ones who should be considered as possible residents of cabins

within designated wilderness in Alaska (besides the aforementioned family members who physically lived in such

cabin).  Thanks for your consideration.


